THE UNIVERSITY OF ARIZONA
TUCSON, ARIZONA 85721

COLLEGE OF LIBERAL ARTS

DEPARTMENT OF ANTHROPOLOGY April 17, 1968

Mr. and Mrs. Don E. Crabtree
Rt. 1, Box 39
Kimberly, Idaho 83341

Dear Evelyn and Don:

Greetings from Arizona! I have several purposes in this
short letter -- first, to ask if you are planning to go to Santa
Fe for the meetings. I hope you will both be there and save some
time for us to get together for lunch, a drink, or what ever will
fit your schedule.

I also want to invite you to Grasshopper again this sum-
mer. I hope the lure of the pines, the good food, the nice people
and our research will be too much for you to resist. For me, it's
one of the highlights of the summer having the Crabtrees in camp!
I can again offer you an honorarium of $100.00 to help toward your
expenses.

Dr. Haury has asked me to explore the possibility of your
coming to Tucson for a day after you finish at Grasshopper. He
would like your advice on some "lithic problems' that he is having.
The department would provide an additional $100.00 honorarium if
you could spare that additional day.

I am hoping you will be able to fit Arizona into your
schedule again this summer. I know how much the students get out
of your talks and demonstrations, and I always double my knowledge
about stone technology as a result of your visit.

I do hope you will both be in Santa Fe and I look forward
to seeing you again. If you get a chance, I'd love to hear from
you.

As ever,
Bloo

William A. Longacre
Assistant Professor
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